
Announcements Oct 18, 2023  
 

 

Calling all writers! Calling all writers!  
Are you a keyboard warrior? Do you express yourself well? Do you enjoy writing?   
If so, come to a brief meeting at the start of lunch today in Rm A212, that’s Mrs. Porter’s room, to 
discuss some writing opportunities.   
If you’re interested in writing or learning more, but can’t make the meeting, send me a message on 
Teams or come visit me before school some day this week. 
That’s room A212 today at the start of lunch.  

 

On Monday, October 23rd, there will be a Reach for the Top meeting during noon hour. Reach 
for the Top is a national trivia competition league for Highschool students from all across 
Canada. Please see Mme. Dussault or Ms. Martin for more information about Reach for the 
Top. 

 

 

 

 

 


